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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                            Monday 9th May 2022
Dear parents / carers,
Kirkwall Grammar School Visit
The P6 and P7 pupils will be visiting KGS, with Miss Angier, on Friday 27th May 2022. They will be leaving Shapinsay on the 9am boat and returning on the 1130am boat from Kirkwall. Please complete and return the permission slip by Friday this week. 
Junior Road Safety Officers
The JRSO’s are having a competition. 
The nursery to P1 children can colour a picture of a bike helmet, P2 to P4 children can colour in a picture of a bike. 

The P5 to P7 children will need to draw a picture of a bike. The bike should have lights, brakes and reflectors. 

Entries for the competition should be given to the Junior Road Safety Officers by Friday 13th May 2022.

HMI Visit

Thank you to those who have sent reply slips back to school. If anyone else would like to come in to speak to HMI please let us know as soon as possible. Meetings will take place on Monday 23rd May during the evening by video call and on Tuesday 24th May at 9am in school. 
Shapinsay Community Association Primary Football Club

Football will be starting this Wednesday from 3pm until 4pm. Children attending should bring a snack to have at 3pm.We will assume children who have returned slips are attending unless told otherwise in advance by parents. If your child will not be attending please inform both the school and CJ. All pupils should be picked up at 4pm from the community door, they will have all their bags and coats through with them on the coat pegs by the community rooms. 
Plastic Bottles Wanted
P1-4 are collecting plastic bottles to make bird feeders. They are wanting any 500ml water or soft drink bottles. Please only send them in during this week as we don’t need too many. 
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
P6 and P7 Visit to Kirkwall Grammar School Friday 27th May 2022

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL BY Friday 13th May 2022

Name of child:  ………………………………………………………………..
I do give permission for my child to take part in the visit to KGS 

Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………….

Have any details changed on your child’s medical record?    YES/NO

Have any of your contact details changed?                            YES/NO

If YES please specify………………………………………………………

